Jamila and Kenny McFarland Agri-tourism CUP

I think we can make this work, but I need more information. The site plan needs more detail, and is there a plan for a fire hydrant? Please have the designer call so we can figure this out.

I contacted Captain Reed and we discussed that he would need to know the distance of the North end of the parking lot to 1250 East to make sure it was in compliance with the code of less than 150 feet to allow firetruck to reach any emergency fire situation. We mapped the distance and it is under 150 feet from the northern row of the parking lot to 1250 East to determine we are compliant. 
